
Windows Workshops  
 
 

C:\Users\JonJon\Dropbox\Windows Workshops\Current Workshops\Windows Workshop Vacation Spring 2018.docx 2017-12-04 

Windows Workshops will return in the spring of 2018. Please 
watch this space for information on when they will return. 
 
For more information, contact John at 735-8191. 
 

If you would like to have particular topics covered, please send an email with the topics to 
wpscinstruct@cfl.rr.com. 


